
	

	

DPAC	Meeting	Minutes	
April	26,	2018	

Pender	Harbour	Secondary	Library	
	

In	attendance:	Jo	Thomson,	Paul	Bishop,	Maria	Hampvent,	Patti	Shields,	Miyuki	Shinkai,		Sharon	
MacKenzie,	Aspen	Wing,	Tanis	Zayshley	,	Jody	Young,	Lauren	Young,	Paola		Stewart,	Rachel	Terry	
Regrets:		Patrick	Bocking,	Matt	Rockall,	Lori	Pratt,	Dave	Mewhort,	Susan	Goddard,	Cathy	Gordon	
	
Approvals:	
February22,	2018	minutes	–	1st	Patti	Shields	,	2nd	Miyuki	Shinkai	
April	26,	2018	Agenda—1st	Patti	Shields					2nd		Miyuki	Shinkai	
	
Presentations:	
7:10	 What	is	Next	After	Highschool	for	my	Child?		

with	Paul	Bishop	–	Director	of	Instruction:	Human	Resources	and	Secondary	Programs		
2020	curriculum	for	children	born	in	2003	and	after.	
We	were	invited	to	give	feedback.	
		This	is	a	large	change!					Please	visit						https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca	
SEE	ATTACHMENT	at	bottom:		8	pages.	

	
Regular	Reports:		
Chair’s	Report	–	JO	THOMSON		
3-4	events	and	funding	initiatives	re-cap								madeira	or	halfmoon-bay?		Mindfulness		
midcoast-	Rachel	or	Aspen?		Dates																	ALSO:		GAMING	GRANT	APPLICATION	
	
Treasurers	Report:				Aspen	Wing	
Savings	account	-	$730.76																											Gaming	Funds	in	Chequing	account		$3930.56		
	 	
Board	Report:	Board	sends	regrets,	they	are	at	a	meeting	in	Vancouver	
	
Healthy	Schools	Report:		Jo	Thomson:	
Vanessa	White	discussed	MDI	results,	and	McCreary	survey	grade	7	
Google.		For	our	Results:		earlylearning.ubc.mdi		(our	region)	sdistrict	46	
	
Parent/teacher	engagement	committee:	looking	at	ways	to	get	the	community	into	the	schools		
	
Superintendent’s	Report:	PAUL	BISHOP	
SD46	has	got	talent														We-schools	went	to	Ecquador	from	Pender	Harbour	
Ecological	Studies:	@	GPM	with	Richard	Lube		how	do	we	integrate	environmental	education	in	the	
classroom	and	curriculum.	Well-attended.	
Habitat	for	Humanity	partnership	with	elementary	introduction	
The	money-saving	environmental	initiatives	“lights	off”		“heat	off”	



	

	

Parent/teacher	engagement	committee:		Multi-use	agreement	with	SCRD	was	discussed	
	
***amendment	to	February	22	2018	spending	gaming	grant***	
SPENDING	APPROVAL	FOR	GRADE	6&7	TRANSITION	to	
$	350,	broken	down	by	$50	to	Pender,	$150	to	both	Chat	&	Elphi.	Got	invoice	from	SD46		
	
Next	meeting	May	24th	2018	Elphinstone	Secondary	Library	
Agenda	Highlight:	Embracing	Indigenous	Learning	in	Schools	
	 with	Kerry	Mahlman	–	District	Principal,	Aboriginal	Learning		

	 	



	

	

	



	

	

	



	

	

	



	

	

	



	

	

	



	

	

	



	

	

	


